
NOTICE 
 

CITY OF INTERNATIONAL FALLS 

OPEN HOUSE MEETING 
 

The City of International Falls City Council will hold an Open House Meeting at 6:00 P.M. on 

Monday, July 28, 2025 at the City Hall, Council Chambers, 600 Fourth Street, International Falls, MN, 

56649 to discuss an ordinance to prohibit feeding deer in city limits.  

 

The purpose of this meeting is to provide the public an opportunity to give their input and comments 

on the proposed ordinance language.  Citizens are welcome to participate in the meeting to provide 

feedback and be an active participant in their local government. 

 

A quorum of three or more members of the International Falls City Council may be present, but there 

will be no official business of the City Council conducted at this meeting. 

 

 

Office of the City Administrator 
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                   Thursday, July 24, 2025 

 

 

 

The City of International Falls complies with the ADA.  Individuals with disabilities requiring special aids should contact 

the City Administrator, 600 Fourth Street, International Falls, MN, 56649, 218-283-9484, 48 hours prior to the scheduled 

meeting.   

   


